
 

 

 

 

 

March 8, 2024 Update 

Design & Space Planning Updates 

• Bank Update: Columbia/Umpqua Bank was acquired by Pullman Regional in Aug 2023. Its use is best 
suited to house hospital administrative functions, and this investment will help decrease rented spaces at 
Corporate Pointe and the Edison Center in Pullman. 

o Teams including Health Information Management, Patient Financial Services, Revenue Integrity, 
Referrals and Authorizations toured the building, and a move-in date is potentially late Fall of 
2024, following permitting and some construction. Construction includes HVAC system updates, 
flooring, moving/removing walls and assembling furniture and cubicles.  

o The 2nd floor is being considered for short-term relocations of teams during hospital construction. 
This is part of the “Space & People” committee, led by Karly Port and a committee meeting is 
planned for next week to continue planning conversations.    

• Jeannie Eylar is leading a series of three 2-day “Functional Space Team” workshops with employees 
and architects as well as site visits to other facilities. 

Schematic Design Workshop 1: January 18-19 

Schematic Design Workshop 2: February 13-14 

Schematic Design Workshop 3: March TBD 

1. Revised room by room organization 
2. Key room configurations – e.g. standard room mockup / taped out space (SDS 2nd Floor) 
3. Major equipment considerations 

Funding 

• The 17th Annual Hospital Gala on Feb. 3 raised $ 151,395 to support the Expansion Project. 
 
Contractor & Project Management 

• On Feb 22, the Board of Commissioners approved the steering committee’s recommendation for Bouten 
Construction as our General Contractor as Construction Manager (GC/CM). They will join our employee 
teams and architect partners as we finalize schematic designs.  

Stay in the know:  
pullmanregional.org/internal 


